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Letter from the Presidents of the Friends of Avon Public Library   June 2015  

Dear Friends,  

We appreciate your support of a successful year of programming and events at the library.  A special thanks goes to 

all of our teams who bake, provide flowers and tend the gardens, sort books and help to run programs.  Thanks also 

to the library staff for their support in programming as well as circulating our museum passes.  

Our annual May Friends Wine and Cheese Social  was a success, with piano music and great company enjoyed by 

all.  Watch for the family appreciation event, the  Ice Cream Social , to be held Wednesday, August 12 at 1:30 -2:30.  

Save the date!   The Annual Literary Luncheon  will be held Thursday, October 8 th  at the Golf Club of Avon from 

12:00 noon to 3:00.  We are finalizing details with Christina Baker Kline, author of Orphan Train . This is an event 

you wonõt want to miss!  Watch for detailsé 

A few of our board members are retiring :  Linda Jordano (co -President,) Suzanne Lancaster (Childrenõs 

Programs,) Marilyn Rothstein (Literary Luncheon/Ways and Means) and Susan Reboul (Booktique.)  Many thanks 

for their hours of volunteering to make our library a better place!  

We are looking for a Friend who can serve on the board in the position of Childrenõs Programming.  Please email if 

you are interested! Peggy.beauregard@snet.net 

Donõt forget to check out the Booktique  for some summer reading!  

See you around the stacks!  

Peggy Beauregard and Linda Jordano, co -Presidents 
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Are you looking for some ideas for your garden? Check out one of our museum passes!  

Step back in time when you visit historic Connecticut museums and explore their grounds.  Three of the seventeen museums 
in our pass collection are part of Connecticutõs Historic Gardens ð a consortium of distinctive CT historic sites and gardens, 

whose mission is providing an opportunity to explore a variety of garden styles and time periods. 

The Hill-Stead House in nearby Farmington offers guided tours of Theodate Popeõs historic home 
and collection of art.  The Hill-Steadõs grounds are extensive and include 3 miles of trails to hike 
as well as their nearly 1-acre Sunken Garden comprised of 36 perennial beds and over 90 plant 

varieties. 

Have a little more time?  The Harriet Beecher Stowe Center in Hartford offers wonderfully 
informative guided tours of the Stowe house, during which you learn that Stowe was not just a 
brilliant author, but also an avid gardener who believed in the remedial qualities of plants.  Her 

gardens and grounds are in bloom from May through September and are open for strolling. 

The Florence Griswold Museum in Old Lyme, CT,  is a little farther afield but is a perfect destination on a beautiful 
summer day.  This American art museum emphasizes the art, history and landscape of Connecticut.  Set on 11 acres, 

visitors are encouraged to explore the grounds and lush gardenséeven to set up an easel to paint en plein air.  

Access the full list of possible destinations on our website @ www.avonctlibrary.info and enjoy!! All museum passes are 
generously funded by the Friends of the Avon Library.   
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ǎƘƛƴŜΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ŎǊƻǎǎƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ ŦƛƴƎŜǊǎ 
ŦƻǊ ǎƘƛƴŜΗ 

Author Talk & Book 

Signing:  JAMES FREY 
 

Thursday, July 30th  

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm  
 

Meet internationally acclaimed 

author JAMES FREY at the 

Avon Free Public Library!  

Author of the New York Times 

bestselling YA series Endgame, 

James Frey will host a talk and 

Q&A session, followed by a book 

signing.  Copies of Endgame and 

the I Am Number Four series will 

be for sale and autographing, but 

you are welcome to bring your 

own personal copy for signing.  

There is no registration for this 

eventñfirst come, first seated 

until we reach capacity!   
   

Come early at 3:30 pm for a free 

screening of the film version of I Am 

Number Four! 

TEEN Events!  
 

4th Annual Teen Lock In: Heroes vs. Villains 
Friday, July 24th, 8:00 pmñ12:00 am 

Experience the library after dark!   
Play games, snack, and have 
 fun.  Registration is required.   

 

Mission Transmission in Concert 
Thursday, August 6th, 6:00 pmñ7:30 pm 

Come early to make an ice cream 
 sundae, then stay and listen to  

some rock/alternative rock.   
 

For a complete listing of programs,  
visit our website at www.avonctlibrary.info. 
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Special Summer Events for KIDS!  
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Nature Nickõs Animal Adventures όŦƻǊ ŀƎŜǎ рҌύ  

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ м Ϫ оΥллǇƳ 

Li Liu Chinese Acrobat  όŦƻǊ ŀƎŜǎ рҌύ  

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нн Ϫ оΥллǇƳ 

Hartford Symphony Orchestra Instrument Zoo  όŀƭƭ ŀƎŜǎύ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ Wǳƭȅ нф Ϫ оΥллǇƳ 

The Jester Jim Show  όŀƭƭ ŀƎŜǎύ  
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Morning 

Ð 4ÈÉÓ ÃÌÕÂ ÍÅÅÔÓ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÔÈÉÒÄ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ÏÆ ÅÁÃÈ 
ÍÏÎÔÈȟ ÊÕÓÔ ÁÆÔÅÒ ΣΡȡΡΡ ÁÍȟ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ,ÉÂÒÁÒÙȭÓ ǢÒÓÔ 
ǨÏÏÒ #ÏÎÆÅÒÅÎÃÅ 2ÏÏÍȢ   

Ð .Ï ÁÄÖÁÎÃÅ ÒÅÇÉÓÔÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÒÅÑÕÉÒÅÄȢ   

Ð #ÏÐÉÅÓ ÏÆ ÁÌÌ ÂÏÏËÓ ÁÒÅ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÄ ÔÏ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÎÔÓȢ   

Ð &ÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ 2ÅÆÅÒÅÎÃÅ 
$ÅÓË ÁÔ ΪΨΡ-ΨΩΥ-ΫΩΣΤȢ 

 

hŎǘΦ нмΣ нлмр 

 

{ŜǇǘΦ мсΣ нлмр 

 

!ǳƎΦ мфΣ нлмр 

 

Wǳƭȅ мрΣ нлмр 

April 18th was the inaugural AvonCon �����$�Y�R�Q���/�L�E�U�D�U�\�·�V���R�Z�Q��
Comic Convention!  Over 670 people of all ages came 
through our doors that day, many in costume as their 

favorite superhero or literary character.  AvonCon invited 
people to discover an unfamiliar genre (comics and graphic 
novels) in an environment they already trust.  We explored 

the intellectual side of graphic novels and comics with 
lectures, encouraged imagination with crafts and games, 

and provided support for multi-generational family 
interaction.  We are already planning for AvonCon 2016! 


